
 

June 19, 2017 

TO THE ADMINISTRATOR ADDRESSED: 

SUBJECT:    Special Education Data Sharing Request – Eligibility for Reimbursement 

https://spedx.webex.com/spedx/onstage/g.php?MTID=e3b5289945ad4c74201dc92ba5020a9fe
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TEA is partnering with SPEDx, a national consulting group focused on improving outcomes for 

students served by special education, on this project to aggregate data and identify trends. They are 

available to answer additional questions on the process and the resulting reporting. Matt Moeller 

matt.moeller@spedx.com  is the point of contact for the project, please do not hesitate to reach out 

to him. Funding for this project is provided by USDE as part of the IDEA grant. 

Sincerely, 

 

Justin Porter Ed.D. 

Executive Director 

Special Populations Division 


